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CLIENT ALERT: UNITED STATES LIFTS SANCTIONS AGAINST TURKEY  

October 23, 2019

On October 14th the United States issued an Executive Order imposing sanctions against Turkey. The 

Turkish Ministry of Energy and Natural Resources and the Turkish Ministry of National Defence were 

designated to the U.S. Specially Designated National List, as were the Minister of National Defence, the 

Minister of Interior and the Minister of Energy.  

In the wake of Turkey’s agreement to a ceasefire in Syria the sanctions against Turkey were lifted today 

and the two ministries and the three ministers have been removed from the Specially Designated 

Nationals List. As of now, there are no U.S. sanctions in place against Turkey.

  This Client Alert is only a general summary for informational purposes. It and its content are not 

intended to be and should not be used or construed as legal advice. Readers should seek specific legal 

advice before acting with regard to the subjects mentioned herein.  
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